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For thcir cfrora for aon thaa 20 yeta in dvwting thc
cnuimnacatzl pmtectioa znd pftccntdoa of the Leslle
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Dear Friend:

The Toronto and Region Conservation Authoriry Honour
Roll Award is recognition every memhr richly deserves.

You r  S tee r i ng  Commi t t ee  though t  you  wou ld
appreciate this miniature (suitable for framing) of the text
ofthe actual plaque accepted on your b€half.

If you are a founding member (that is since 1978),
please consider this as a very special thank you for your
unwavering suppport during those long, difficulr years.
\We are very pmud of you, and very pleased to know that of
the 200 founding members, more than one hundred are
still actively involved.

To the more than 1,000 members who have joined

subsequently, another vote of thanks for all you did and
will condnue rc do for the Spit. You are great!

And, if you joined very recently, welcome. You have a
proud tradition to uphold walking in the footsteps of
Friends of the Spit s pioneer members.

To all members, congrafirlatlonsl


